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Administrative

· The April 23, 2009 OSC Meeting Minutes and Highlights were approved with minor corrections.
· ITP Contract – the revision was reviewed and all parties present assented to extending the contract for two years as written.  
· David Beam was confirmed as OSC Chair, Sam Waters as OSC Vice-Chair and Mark Byrd as NCTPC Treasurer effective immediately.
· Meeting participation – The OSC discussed the policy on vendors making presentations at TAG meetings.  There was consensus that it would only be appropriate in the role of a stakeholder presenting an alternative solution to a specific issue, and that care must be taken by the OSC to avoid appearing to endorse the presentation.  Mr. Wodyka will review the TAG scope document to ensure it addresses this adequately.  There was also discussion of participation by the NCTPC in seminars organized by outside entities.  A formal request should be presented by the entity to the OSC chair for a decision on a case by case basis.
OSC Items

· Load forecast – Mark Byrd reported that Progress is in the process of addressing a revised load forecast.  Mr. Wodyka suggested that a discussion be included in the next TAG meeting of Duke’s and Progress’s revised load forecasts, as well as factoring this into the upcoming project update.
PWG Items
· 2009 Study Progress – The study is currently on schedule.  The base case development is complete and the PWG will start reviewing results of the base case screening at the June 8 meeting.
